Summary report on the development of the draft diagnostic protocol for Thrips palmi
The CPM at its meeting in 2008 agreed ‘to allow the draft protocol, if agreed to by the Standards Committee, to be sent for member consultation in early July 2008, thus slightly shortening the consultation period.’ 

As also agreed at the CPM, Australia sent specific comments on the draft protocol to the IPPC Secretariat in May 2008. The comments were considered by the lead author, the TPDP discipline lead and the technical panel on diagnostic protocols at their meeting in June 2008. As a result of the changes to the text and the need to produce photographs, the early July deadline for consultation was not attainable.

The main changes to the draft protocol include:

-
an explanation of the scope of the protocol

-
inclusion of photographs 

-
amendment of the text to improve consistency and to indicate the limitations of molecular methods 

-
technical changes to improve clarity and accuracy of the text

-
formatting changes (conversion of some text to table format to aid diagnosis).
After the revisions had been made, additional experts from Thailand and India have also reviewed the draft protocol and no major issues were identified.
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